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th
, 2012 

 

Dear Members, Ladies and Gentlemen,  

 

The Association of Ukrainians, Noble Park Branch cordially invites you to its Golden Jubilee 

celebration. 

 

The Noble Park Branch was formed in 1962 by a small group of first Ukrainian settlers who saw a 

need to create a community support network, and a home away from their homeland, Ukraine. 

 

Built by volunteers in 1968, the Ukrainian Community Centre & School has united thousands of 

people at numerous social events including: Malankas, zabavas, concerts, film nights, fundraising 

events, barbecues and traditional cultural celebrations. 

 

Countless parents proudly watched and applauded their children's performances on the Noble Park 

stage, the women bonded whilst making thousands of delicious varenyky for guests, and the men 

worked tirelessly to maintain the hall and wash dishes till the early hours of the morning after yet 

another successful event. 

 

So whether you are an AUV member, attended the Ukrainian Community School at Noble Park, 

danced in the “Dorishka” or “Dnipro” Dance Ensembles, sang in one of the choirs, or your 

parents/grandparents were involved with the building of the Community Centre - this evening of 

fine food, wine and entertainment will be an excellent opportunity to reminisce, catch up with old 

friends and acquaint yourself with new ones. 

 

We also welcome you to share your Noble Park memories! If you have any great Noble Park 

photos, email them to nstefyn@gmail.com and we will endeavour to include them in our photo 

display. 

 

This fully-catered event includes a five-course dinner with wine, beer and non-alcoholic beverages. 

A concert of lively Ukrainian song, music and dance is sure to make this a memorable event for all.  

 

Tickets will be available for sale next weekend at the Ukrainian Independence Day celebrations at 

Federation Square.  

 

Please see flyer for further ticketing details, as tickets will not be sold on the night.  

 

Looking forward to seeing you there.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Eugene Stefyn,  

President 

AUV Noble Park   


